
HB   2927: NATIONAL POPULAR VOTE 

STRONGLY IN FAVOR  

 

Although I’m unable to attend the committee meeting 

tomorrow, March 14, I would like to voice my strong 

support for this long-overdue bill. If approved, HB 2927, 

will allow for all Oregonians, no matter their political 

affiliations, to heard, and have their vote counted 

equally in the Presidential Election.  

There are many myths surrounding the support for the 

Electoral College, which essentially denies vote equity in 

our country. It is imperative that the leader of this 

democracy is voted into office based on the approval of 

the majority of all Americans that cast their vote. 

Let’s change the system. Please let all of our votes 

count. We must change this!! 

 Respectfully, 

       Teresa Pearson 

      3605 Hulsey Ave. S.E. 



Salem, OR 97302 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


